
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 27th September 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 

 

Tehidy 96% 

Kynance 94.6% 

Poldark 97.6% 

Zennor 93.1% 

Godrevy 96.4% 

Mousehole 98.3% 

Wheal Dream 93.3% 

Morvah 97% 

Whole School 95.7% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Tuesday 1st October 

• Book Fair 
Tuesday 8th October 

• Parent Helpers Reading  
Induction 2.45pm 

Wednesday 9th October 

• Morvah (Y6) Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th October 

•  Morvah (Y6) Parents Evening 
Thursday 17th October 

• EYFS/KS1 Harvest 9am—
Parents invited  

• KS2 Harvest 2.15pm—Parents 
invited  

• FOSUA discos (EYFS/KS1  
5-6pm, KS2 6.15—7.15pm) 

Week commencing 21st October 

• Half Term 
Monday 28th October 

• Inset day (school closed) 
Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (YR—Y5) 
Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 

Harvest Celebration! 
We are currently in the process of organising this year’s Harvest  
celebrations, more information will be communicated over the next  
couple of weeks. The date for this year’s Harvest is Thursday 17th  
October. EYFS & KS1 Harvest will take place at 9am in the Hall, KS2  
Harvest will take place at 2.15pm in the Hall – we would love to extend a 
warm welcome to parents, carers and relatives to these celebrations, the 
theme for this year’s Harvest is ‘sharing’.  

 
 
Termly Value 
Each term we will be focusing on one of the school’s 
three values in more depth. This term we will be  
exploring the value of ‘Friendship’ during Collective  
Worship, lessons and reflection time. Our Bible story to 
accompany this term’s value is ‘The Parable of the Lost 
Sheep’ (Matthew 18).  
 
 

Parent Helpers 
Thank you to all the parents / carers who have already signed up to  
volunteer and help with readers in school. We are still looking for more 
adults to help each day – please sign up in the office if you are interested 
– the second induction date for parent helpers will be on Tuesday 8th 
October at 2.45pm.   
 

Road Safety  
We have had a few reports of cars driving too quickly past the 
school at drop off and pick up times – can everybody please be 
alert and ensure the safety of all pupils crossing the road is the 
priority. Can all parents please speak to children who walk to 
and from school alone and remind them about being safe on 
the road outside school? 
 

Autumn Is Here! 
Can all parents please ensure children have coats and jumpers in school? 
Playtimes and outdoor learning will continue to take place outside as the 
temperature continues to drop. Please note – any missing coats will  
always be placed in the lost property in the main entrance ready for  
collection, it would be very helpful if all coats and jumpers are labelled 
with names.  

 
Book Fair! 
Just a quick reminder that the Book Fair is taking place next 
Tuesday, as always there will be a wide selection books  
available – all books purchased will see new books also given 
to the school library, every little helps!  
 
We are all very excited for the year ahead at St Uny CE  
Academy, please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Flu Immunisation 
 
Everyone should now have received a letter regarding the flu immunisation 
taking place on the 5th December.  Please complete the online form at 
www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/forms/flu.  Our unique school reference 
code is EE143099 
 
If you are unable to complete the form online, please contact Kernow Health 
on 01872 221105 or 01872 221106 and they will help you complete the form 
over the phone. 
 
 


